
Upcoming Dates

Cougar Courier
Weekly update from Mrs.Belosi

Friday, November 17th

Parents/Guardians, 
We are at the midpoint of second quarter. I would encourage you to check your Teacherease account to
see your student's grades.  Please read the information below regarding e-Learning days.  I will not be
sending out a newsletter next week. I hope that you and your families have a wonderful Thanksgiving
break!

Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Belosi

**I try to include links to flyers and other information in my newsletter.  Underlined words, have a link.

Monday, November 20th - Donut Day $1.00
GBB @ Waterloo 5pm (C,B,A)
BBB Home vs. Red Bud 6pm (B,A)

Tuesday, November 21st - PTO Dairy Queen Dine to Donate 4-8pm
BBB Home vs. Freeburg 6pm (B,A) @ Freeburg HS

Wednesday, November 22nd - NO SCHOOL
Thursday, November 23rd - NO SCHOOL
Friday, November 24th - NO SCHOOL
Monday, November 27th - GBB Home vs. Albers 6pm (B,A)
Tuesday, November 28th - GBB Home vs. Wolf Branch 4pm (C)

BBB Home vs. Wolf Branch 5pm (C)
School Board Meeting 7pm

Wednesday, November 29th - GBB @ Okawville 6pm (B,A)
Thursday, November 30th - GBB @ Wesclin 6pm (B,A)
Friday, December 1st - BBB Home vs. Columbia 6pm (B,A)



Reminders/Information
Teen Advisory Group Meeting- Smithton Library - 12.1.23 @ 3:30 PM

Check out the Smithton Shout Out form (below).

November Breakfast

November Lunch

December Breakfast

December Lunch

Virtual Backpack

Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns (618) 233-6863 or
at sbelosi@sccsd130.com. I look forward to working with you and your students.

Warm Regards,
Stacy Belosi

e-Learning Days
Here is the Smithton e-Learning Plan.  A copy is also available on the school
website.
Please make sure your contact information in Teacherease is up-to-date.
Contact information from Teacherease is used to send out notifications, which
includes school cancellations.
e-Learning days are a possibility when we have a school closure.
This year an optional feedback form will be sent at the conclusion of any e-Learning
days.
If you have any questions please reach out the your child‘s teacher.
Electronic devices will start coming home on December 1st.
Teachers will review e-Learning day expectations with students in preparation.
Please remember that the goal is to call an e-Learning day when we know about
extreme weather and/or an other emergency.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Jxi-_g6kDS_UZnsPKmZ-R8XwEn-Zg6bp/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KZR337q3rxBDIpgmDn9Dx9p-d5xlT_aO/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ah9F0fRYYY2LKWsUhVanAx6TQX47XemL/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g3VYay1stbIjwsOPQ4fR_jT4foNxu8SP/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-GAATkzLvS2jhAyB0vmWVjc5L3J_9tNF/view?usp=sharing
https://smithtonccsd130il.sites.thrillshare.com/documents/about-us/virtual-backpack/2023-2024/495209
mailto:sbelosi@sccsd130.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q9oFj3af-XxwIHMPWSfz1ljiq05cW5eOFXfdiQDBqUI/edit?usp=sharing



